

Office 218-287-2313 cityhall@ci.dilworth.mn.us www.cityofdilworth.com

February 23, 2021

Representative Fue Lee, Capital Investment Committee Chair Minnesota House of Representatives 485 State Office Building St. Paul, MN 55155

RE: House File 1108

Dear Mr. Lee:

Please accept this letter of support for House File 1108 to provide continued support for Safe Routes to School grant funding.

The City of Dilworth has been the recipient of Safe Routes to School grants in the past (last in 2013) and the impact they have on the community is immeasurable. Not only does this provide a safe haven for students and faculty to travel to-and-from our local schools, but it makes an everlasting tangible imprint on the commitment this State has for safety measures that all citizens can enjoy.

Should you have any further questions, do not hesitate to contact me at 218-287-2313 or by email: peyton.mastera@ci.dilworth.mn.us. Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

L. Peyton Mastera

City Administrator

City of Dilworth

www.cityofdilworth.com

4. MM -

C: Members of the House Capital Investment Committee